Notice of Availability RECEIVED

Addendum to Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the

San Anseimo Flood Risk Reduction Project JUN ¢ & 2023
; . _ _ MARIN COUNTY
Project APN.: 172-372-14 CLERK
Department: Marin County Flood Control District

Project Contact: Hugh Davis, Civil Engineer | (415) 473-4232 | envplanning@marincounty.org

Project Summary: At a site near Woodacre on San Geronimo Creek, the Marin County Flood Control and Water Conservation
District proposes compensatory mitigation planting, which is required to offset impacts caused by
implementation of the project. The project, as approved in 2018, involves taking various flood risk reduction
actions in unincorporated Marin County just west of Fairfax and San Anselmo to increase creek capacity,
remove obstructions, and attenuate flows within portions of the San Anselmo Creek and Fairfax Creek sub-
watersheds in Ross Valley, located in central-eastern Marin County.

Public Review Period: Thursday, June 8, 2023 — Monday, July 10, 2023 at 4:00 p.m.

For more information, please visit the environmental review project webpage at:
https://www.marincounty.org/depts/cd/divisions/environmental-planning/current-cega-projects

If you challenge the decision on this application in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else
raised at the public hearing for the project, or in written correspondence delivered to the Community Development Agency,
Planning Division during or prior to the public hearing. (Government Code Section 65009(b)(2).)

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in accessible sites.
Requests for accommodations may be made by calling (415) 473-4381 (Voice) 473-3232 (TDD/TTY) or by

email at disabilityaccess@marincounty.org at least five business days in advance of the event. Copies of
documents are available in alternative formats, upon reguest.
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